
 

 

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 14.04.2023 
 
 
Dear parent / guardian, 
 
 
First let us introduce ourselves, we are an organisation called Global Policing and we are a group of 
ex police officers who help children gain a greater understanding of crime and the law, with a view of 
allowing them to make the right informed choices.  
 
Your child’s class has been chosen to take part in a project called Project Chameleon. This takes place 
over the next few months, and we will be looking at a different crime issue on each session.  
 
Since children at the age of ten become criminally responsible for their actions, we aim to educate 
them, whilst showing them what is right and what is wrong, so they can make the right choices in life. 
The idea that we allow children to explore their social and moral position in the community. 
 
The project has run for several years in schools across the North West, with amazing results. It 
appeared on ITV and has been part of a study by Bolton University to ensure its effectiveness. 
 
You can get more information about Global Policing by visiting (there is a video about Project 
Chameleon on this page): https://www.globalpolicing.co.uk/schools/  
 
It will be myself running the project, so if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 
directly.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
  
   
Shane Williams – Chief Executive 

Shane Williams 
Chief Executive Officer 
     
Global Policing 
 
Email: info@globalpolicing.co.uk 
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